“One Team, One Goal...Customer Service”

PLWC

Paragould Light Water & Cable
P.O. Box 9
Paragould, AR 72451

870-239-7700
Fax: 870-239-7798
www.paragould.com

October 12, 2015

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
NPDES Enforcement Section

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Re: NPDES Permit # AR0O033766
September 2015 Permit Violations

To Whom It May Concern:

| regret to inform you that the wastewater treatment plant was in non-compliance for the
month of September 2015. The non-compliances were for the CBODs weekly and monthly
averages. The violations were caused by contaminated hose on the automatic sampler. See
the attached noncompliance report for more details.

If you have any questions or comments, please call Lisa Ellington, Manager of Environmental
Services, at (870) 239-7795. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely, 5
Darrell Phillips

General Manager/CEO



